
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Branford, Ct. 06405 

Notice of Decision 

The Branford Zoning Board of Appeals met at the Canoe Brook Senior Center, 11 Cherry Hill Road on 

Tuesday, July 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. to conduct Public Hearings on the following applications and the 

decisions are as follows:  

Old Business:  

17/6 – 6. Greg Cox, Owner/Tony Thompson, Applicant, 1 Fenway Road:  Granted. 

New Business: 

17/7 – 1.  Gregory Marvinsmith Et Al /Gregory Marvinsmith, Applicant, Money Island – Parcel #32: 

Granted.  Also: Site Plan Review:  Approved 

17/7 – 2.  Robert Falcigno, 75 Harbor Street:  Granted 

17/7 – 3.  Peter J. D’Arco, 218 Harbor Street: Granted. 

17/7 – 4.  Richard and Elizabeth Addy, 133 Linden Avenue:  Continued to August 15. 2017 
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Chairman 
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